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I am totally against this rate rise application because I believe this council does not spend
ratepayers money wisely.Too much is wasted on Councillors  trips, on sporting bodies the
rediculous ammount being spent on the Foreshores upgrade and far too much on consultants.I
would join with others in the call for an administrator to take over this Council.
Yours Sincerely.
S.Mathews
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